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Dearest parents & students,

Congratulations for finishing the AGA’s Junior Skill Test August, 2019. Please kindly notice that the result will be
announced on our website and our counter on or after the 6" September 2019 and the relevant certificates will
ready to be collected on or after the 13" September 2019. Your patience waiting for the result would be highly

appreciated.

Here are a few suggestions if you have passed your test:

1) Enroll our On-course training program or seasonal competitions to enhance your children’s interest in golf.
2) Buy a set of golf clubs to your child to raise up more fun in golf.
3) If you have already passed Level 4, you are highly recommended to change to our low handicap class.

Our staff will be delighted to provide any help on the above issues. Should you have any enquiry, please feel free to
contact us at 2271 4953 /6933 8068.

Thank you very much for your participation and wish you all the best!

Best Regards,

Australian Golf Academy



